
5.1 
From: Megan Dickson  
Sent: November 20, 2019 8:21 PM 
To: Alicia Davenport 
Subject: Resignation from Grant Process Review Working Group (Hamilton Future 
Fund) 
 
Good afternoon Alicia, 
 
I wish to withdraw from the Hamilton Future Fund’s Grant Process Review Working 
Group. 
 
I had the privilege several years ago of being a member of the small working group 
which worked to update the manner in which the Future Fund members review grant 
submissions. I had hoped to be a part of the current working group however, upon 
reflection, I think that too many participants in the group may hinder the review process. 
 
As Tara Crugnale and John Kirkpatrick were both members of the small working group 
which completed the previous review, I trust that in my absence they will be able to 
provide the current working group with information about the previous review process. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Megan Dickson 
 


